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Submission:  

Liverpool Council has been increasing our rates at excessive levels for over five years now, 12+% pa is a crazy amount of 
increase in one of Sydney's lowest income areas. Especially as consumer prices are increasing around 2-3%pa, I cannot see 
the justification for more over the top rate rises. 

Constant increases of 12.5%pa mean that if I was to pay $1,000 this year (2014) by 2020 I would be paying $2027.72, a 
100+% increase in only seven years and that is without property prices increasing.  This can't go on, people in Liverpool are 
not cash cows for our greedy council. 

We need some relief from these increases. 

 Russell Moore 
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